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Dear Steven
Acknowledging receipt of this letter, thank you. We will endeavour to respond by COB tomorrow
or shortly thereafter.
Regards
Anna
Anna McFadgen | Chief Executive Officer
St Vincent's Health Network Sydney |
Delacy Building, 390 Victoria Street, Darlinghurst NSW 2010
T  E 

Acknowledgement of the Traditional Custodians of the land
St Vincent’s recognises the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which its many sites are located. We pay our respects to Elders past
and present and welcome all Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander people to our places of care.

From: Tara Eglington < > On Behalf Of Steven Carr (Ministry of
Health)
Sent: Friday, 1 March 2024 10:48 AM
To: Anna McFadgen - SVHNS < >
Cc: Alfa D'Amato (Ministry of Health) < >; Windy Winston-Booth
(Ministry of Health) < >
Subject: Response - St Vincent’s Health Network Financial Support 2023-24
Dear Anna,
Thank you for your letter dated 19 February 2024 outlining St Vincent's Hospital Network’s
efficiency improvement program, planned Recovery Plan and request for financial support from
the final quarter of 2023-24.
Please see attached response.
Please note - as the response time (29 February) noted in the attached letter has passed, SVHN’s
response is due as soon as possible and preferably by COB Tuesday 5 March 2024.
Kind Regards,
Steven Carr (he\him)
Executive Director, System Financial Performance and Deputy Chief Financial Officer | NSW Health
Financial Services and Asset Management Division 
1 Reserve Road, St Leonards, NSW 2065
Locked Bag 2030, St Leonards NSW 1590
Tel.  | Mob.  |  
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This email is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If
you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose, copy or distribute this email. If
you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete it from
your system and destroy any copies.

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily
the views of NSW Health or any of its entities.

This email and any attachments to it (the "Email") is confidential and is for the use only of
the intended recipient, and may not be duplicated or used by any other party without the
express consent of the sender. If you are not the intended recipient of the Email, please
notify the sender immediately by return email, delete the Email, and do not copy, print,
retransmit, store or act in reliance on the Email. St Vincent's Health Australia ("SVHA")
does not guarantee that the Email is free from errors, viruses or interference. Emails to and
from SVHA or its related entities may be scanned and filtered in locations outside Australia
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